
Subject: Re: DCA4 vs. 5.5
Posted by roadcykler on Wed, 11 Jun 2008 19:23:52 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I was at the VSAC a couple of weekends ago and there were a couple of Zigmahornets set up
and the guys that had them on display said they were expecting some at the end of June or
beginning of July. The business is Two Bald Guys Audio in Portland, OR. 
 http://www.twobaldguysaudio.com/ 
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